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4th September 2023  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Mobile Phones 
 
Prior to the start of the new academic year, I would like to make you aware that we have updated 
our mobile phone policy. I have attached a summary for your information. We continue to be a NO 
MOBILE PHONE Academy. This is to ensure that students are not distracted whilst they are learning. 
Mobile phones can cause significant social issues when they are used during the academy day.  
 
As previously, students are required to switch off their phones and place them into their bags as 
they enter the site each morning - the academy site starts at Ashton Road.  
 
We operate a 5-stage system, and I would like to draw your attention to Stage 2. If your child’s 
phone is confiscated at stage 2 you are required to collect the phone from reception. It will not be 
returned to your son/daughter. Reception is open from 8.00am until 4.00pm Monday to Friday.  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming year 8-11 students back on Wednesday with year 7 students 
joining us on Tuesday.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. Yours sincerely Mrs M Adams Principal. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs M Adams 
Principal 
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